TU Bestows National Award to OBTU

"Silver Trout" award to be presented to OBTU

TROUT Annual Meeting: Spokane, Washington
UNLIMITED September 27 — October 1, 2023
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OBTU is pleased to announce that TU National is awarding the
prestigious "Silver Trout" award to our chapter.

Out of 386 TU chapters, only 2 chapters are recognized with an annual
award (The "Gold Trout" or "Silver Trout"). We are blessed to have a
great chapter!

The criteria for this award include:

1. Conservation Impact

2. Communications

3. Member & Community Engagement
4. Fundraising

5. Volunteer Leadership Development

While the award recognizes chapter performance over the past year,
OBTU's ability to win this recognition is clearly a culmination of 50
years of contributions by many who have built our outstanding TU
chapter. We have benefited from extraordinary volunteer efforts from
many of our past and present members. We have enjoyed strong
teamwork & fellowship. We have a strong culture of collaboration and
outreach. Imagine what OBTU could do if we actually had trout
streams within our own area?

Let's Celebrate!

Reminder: OBTU 50th Celebration on Aug 12.
Details will follow soon.
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